
 

We make the difference! 

School Council Minutes 28.2.19 

Members present: 

Y1 Mason 

Y2 Max & Ashley 

Y3 Kai & Maisie 

Y4 Lauren & Chayton 

Y5 Macey & Shaun 

Y6 Liva & Josh 

Staff: Mr Ward & Mrs O 

Matters Arising: 

N/A N/A 

Agenda Item Actions 

School Uniform – Meeting with Mrs O Tie 

All the school councillors agreed that the chosen tie was 

a good choice. They liked that it matched the school 

colour. 

Shirts 

The school councillors preferred the blue shirt over the 

white shirt as it matches our school colour. 

Blazers 

School councillors thought it was a good idea for the 

school to pay for blazers when children get into year 5. 

This will then last them when they are in year 6. 

Skirts 

The school councillors liked the idea of having the same 

navy blue coloured skirts. They agreed that this would 

be better than everyone wearing different colours. 

Sweatshirt 

The school council loved the sweatshirt with the blue 

trim. 

Blue 

The school council agreed that blue was the colour of 

choice. 

Book Bag 

The school councillors thought that the new book bag 

was smart! They liked that there are different places for 

different things such as letters and reading books. 

New Logo 

The school councillors loved the new logo. They agreed 

that it is a good representation of our values as it 

includes elements of them all. 

 

The school council gave Mrs O permission to take the 

new uniform to parents and governors to see what they 

think! 

 


